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March 15, 1955

Mrss Lucile L. Keck, Librarian
Joint Reference Library

1313 East 60th Street

Chicage 37, Illinocis

Dear Mrs. Keck:

My belated thanks to you for the concise and
interesting information concerning your library
which you so kindly sent to me in response to my re-
quest. The information will be the basis for some
remarks I am scheduled to make at the Southeastern
Chapter meeting of A.A.L.L. this Spring.

I certainly am looking forward to visiting
your library when I come to Chicago next Summer.

Very eincerely,

State Librarian
Jo/d
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